
 I am in opposition of Senate bill 2260 for the following reasons; 

 1.  No surveillance in our schools will further endanger our children and make 
 stopping the injustices in our schools harder or in some cases impossible. 
 Technology such as school surveillance cameras help combat and, in some 
 cases, prevent school shootings, drug addiction control, and mental illness 
 problems. 

 2.  Having teachers post every single lesson and bit of curriculum a least 7 days 
 in advance will greatly impede my ability to truly teach.  I do make lesson 
 plans 10 days ahead of time, but rarely do I follow them to a T.  I reflect on 
 each and every child’s understanding of the lesson taught that day.  Then I 
 adjust my lessons for the next day depending on the understanding of my 
 students.  Please give every child the chance to learn.  Children are not 
 robots.  Just because you presented a lesson, doesn’t mean students will 
 learn it the first time.  As a teacher, I need the ability to adapt my lesson 
 plans as learning occurs.  Please don’t take away my ability to teach.  In this 
 bill, I will have to follow the lesson plans that I posted no matter if my 
 students understood the learning goal that day or not.  This is not teaching! 


